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As CAP notes, Bryn 



many searches in one year poses some challenges, it is also the case that departments have 
submitted requests and CAP has approved those requests because of compelling curricular 
and staffing needs. I am glad to have learned that only two departments have chosen to 
defer approved searches. 

Reflections on the Bi-College (and Tri-College) Relationship 

The changes in Haverford's structure and schedule for reviewing and approving faculty 
searches will make it possible for Bryn Mawr and Haverford faculty to engage in more 
productive consultation and collaboration. I am grateful to CAP for its work with 
Haverford's Faculty Affairs and Planning Committee to achieve this long-desired goal, and I 
look forward to realizing the possibilities of more effective plann



Fellow in Classics in the fall. I reg



significant responsibility for a program while still establishing themselves as a 
scholar and teacher. 

• A position in Sociology, in the areas of economic sociology, networks, organizations, 
and/ or law. I concur that the subfields identified in the position proposal are 
critical fields in the discipline and of interest to students outside of the major. 
Sociology has not had full staffing for a sustained period of time, and the addition of 
a new tenure-track colleague will contribute positively to the life of the department. 

I close by again thanking the members of CAP for the time and care they devoted to the 
Committee's work this year, and for the productive work they accomplished in spite of 
challenges posed by the pa


